
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                       

 

Staverton Road, 

                                                                                                                            Daventry, 

                                                                                                                                          Northamptonshire. 

                                                                                                                                NN11 4HW. 

Tel: (01327) 705785 

www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk 

 

10/09/2021 

Good morning, 

We are currently in the process of updating our records. You may have recently completed a Data Collection 

Sheet, however, we are kindly asking that a new one is completed and returned to ensure that all of our records 

are up to date. We have included a couple of extra sections in the form regarding collection procedures and 

some important information regarding Pupil Premium. Please find the link for our Data Collection Sheet below, 

can we ask that the form is completed by Monday 13th September 2021? 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1mLVeM7PhS6_rZ2fXuwxjF2zCj42mhDDbCDLlslpKgjM/edit 

Thank you 

 

Admin @ The Grange School 

 


